
 P.O. Box 727 

Athena, OR  97813 

Phone: 541-938-4188 

Email: humbertrefuse@outlook.com 

 

Thank you for signing up for garbage service.   We look forward to serving your needs.   You can mail 
the policy, fax to 541-938-7514 or if you prefer you can hand deliver the policy to 54841 Hwy 332 
(the block building behind the drive-in theater screen). 
 

If after reviewing the policy you have any questions please don’t hesitate to give us a call at  

(541)938-4188 or E-mail at HUMBERTREFUSE@OUTLOOK.COM 

HINTS TO REMEMBER 
 

       * All cans need to be placed out for pickup by 5:00am on your pick up day 
  

       * Cans need to be placed no closer than 5 ft from any obstacle (i.e. fence, mailbox) 
 

       * Please place the can so it does not block the mailman’s path of driving                                                                      
        

       * If your can is moved by the driver please start placing it there for future pickups                                                                                                                             
 

       * Cans need to be placed with the lid opening facing the street with the lid closed 
 

       * In rural areas the cans need to be off the road but not back any further than 3 feet 
 

       * Please remove cans from roadway and streets after your pickup is complete.                                                                                               
 (This helps reduce theft and vandalism) 
 

       * Please bag and tie your garbage (reduces litter - especially if the wind is blowing) 
  

       * You are considered to have extra if your lid does not close completely on your can. 

You are charged extra if there are items piled beside your can or if you have                                                                      
garbage piled on top of your can and it falls off while the driver tries to empty your can.  To avoid ex-
tra charges we do have larger containers available. 

 

       * We pick up garbage on MOST Holidays except Christmas.   

            If you are not picked up on the holiday it will be picked up the following day.                                                                                                 
 

We look forward to serving your garbage needs!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 

To keep informed please like us 

 on Facebook @ Humbert Refuse  


